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MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:  May 3, 2024 
 

To:  Commissioners 
 

From:  Dan Duchniak, P.E. 
 

Re: Request for Approval of a Lease Agreement with New Cingular Wireless PCC, LLC for Cellular 
Antennas on the Meadowbrook Water Tower 

 
We are requesting approval of a lease agreement with New Cingular Wireless PCC, LLC for the Cellular Antennas 
on the Meadowbrook water tower located at 2520 Meadowbrook Road.  The lease documents are our standard 
agreement and are consistent with existing cellular leases.  Any modifications are minor and have been reviewed 
by the City Attorney’s office.  
 
The proposed amendment is for 5 years with two, 5-year options. There is a $47,500 inception fee that will be 
paid to the Utility. The initial pricing is $47,500 per year for the first 5 years, $57,000 for the first renewal term, 
and $68,400 for the second renewal term. 
 
Attached you will find a copy of the agreement.  I look forward to your approval at the water commission meeting.   
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
 
Recommended Motion:    Move to approve the Antenna Site License Agreement on the Meadowbrook Water 
Tower with New Cingular Wireless PCC, LLC.   
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